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Thursday 29th June 2017 
 

Year 6 Important Events 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please see below some important dates for our year 6 children.  
 
Year 6 The Lion King Musical Trip 
 
Year 6 to visit the Lyceum Theatre (Wellington Street, WC2E 7RQ) to see Disney's multi award-
winning musical, The Lion King on Wednesday 5th July 2017. We will travel by public transport, 
leaving school at about 1:00pm and returning by 5:45pm. 

 
The Lion King Production 
 
On Tuesday 18th July at 7:00pm, Year 6 will be performing the production of The Lion King. Year 6 
have been practising very hard and parents are invited to watch.  
 
Tickets will be available to purchase for £4 each from the school office on a first come first serve basis. 
Children who require a seat will also have to purchase a ticket.  
 
All children must go home from school as usual on Tuesday 18th July and return to school by 5:30pm to 
perform. Due to the late finish (approx. 8pm) of the production, children must be accompanied home by 
an adult. 

 
Year 6 School Prom 
 
Children are invited to attend the year 6 prom on Thursday 20th July at 5:00pm on the school field.  
 
Children can dress to impress and bring some labelled food items of their choice into school on the 
morning of the 20th (e.g. sandwiches, chopped fruit, samosas, salads, coleslaw, baguettes, cold meats, 
dips and raw vegetables, quiche, curry, biscuits, cakes and crisps etc).  
 
All children must go home as usual after school and return to the field entrance at 5pm for the prom. 

 
Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
 
The Year 6 Leavers Assembly has been changed from Thursday 20th July to Friday 21st July. 
 
We would like to invite you to the Year 6 Leavers Assembly on Friday 21st July at 2:30pm. This will 
be a chance for you to see your child ‘graduate’ as they come towards the end of their time at Devonshire 
Hill before moving on to secondary school in September. 
 
Children will be presented with their year book and perform a selection of songs.  
 
The children can bring their ‘best’ clothes to get changed into for the assembly as it will be a chance for 
you to take photos of them and celebrate what they have achieved this year. 
 
 
  


